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Q: If I lost income but am now currently working, can I still be considered? 
A: Yes. You should contact Student Financial Aid. 

 
Q: If I lost income but it was not due to COVID-19, can I still be considered? 
A: Yes. You should contact Student Financial Aid. 

 
Q: Is funding guaranteed if my financial situation changed? 
A: No, funding cannot be guaranteed but we will do our best to make funds available to all who 

have had a change in their financial situation. 
 

Q: What is the amount of the award? 
A: There is not a set amount. Amounts will be determined on a case-by-case basis.  
 
Q: If I have already talked to Financial Aid and they said they couldn’t help me, what are my 

options? 
A: If you had a conversation with them prior to this announcement, you should reach out to 

Financial Aid again. At the time you spoke with them, they may not have had this funding 
available. 
 

Q: If I have already talked to Financial Aid and adjustments have already been made, am I eligible 
for this funding? 

A: Yes. Contact financial aid for assistance.  
 

Q: If I am not eligible to complete a FAFSA but I have still had a change in my household financial 
situation, am I eligible? 

A: Yes. Contact Financial Aid and they will assist you. 
 

Q: Will this aid be offered again next year? 
A: No. This is a one-time award. 

 
Q: If I received funds previously from the Cares Act or HEERF II, am I eligible for HEERF III as well? 
A: Yes. No one is excluded from eligibility. 


